
We are excited to introduce a new way to order lunch for the 2025–2026 school year! You 
now have two convenient options: 

 

1. Gateway Portal – Sign in, select student, then click on Lunch. 
2. Gateway School App (iPhone or Android) – Sign in and tap the Lunch icon. 

 

Still Need help? 

• In the Gateway Portal, go to School > Resource Documents and search for "How to 
Order Lunch Through the GCA App" for step-by-step instructions.  Note:  You can order 
lunch through the Gateway Portal – we have provided step by step instructions when using the app. 
 

• In the Gateway School App, go to the Resource Documents icon and search for "How 
to Order Lunch Through the GCA App" for step-by-step instructions. 
 

• You can find the Gateway Portal link at the top of our website near the navigation bar. 
 

• You can find the Gateway School App link at the bottom of our website in the footer of 
the site. 
 

 

 


